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 From: James Breuckman, AICP 

 To: Sign Board of Appeals 

 Date: 4/2/2013 

 Re: City File No. 06-013 

 

Avon Star LLC has applied for a renewal of a sign variance for their off-site advertising sign located at Crooks and Avon 

Industrial Drive.  A variance was granted on March 26, 2008 to permit the off-site advertising sign in the Avon Industrial 

Drive right-of-way, subject to 6 conditions.  The first condition was that the variance approval would require annual 

renewals by the Building Department, and if the sign was still being renewed five years from the approval date a 

variance request would have to be brought back before the Sign Board of Appeals for review. 

 

The applicant wishes to continue renewing the sign, and has applied for a variance.  As the request is the same as five 

years ago, we have attached the staff report and minutes from the March 26, 2008 meeting to this memo. 
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